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For Immediate Release     October 16, 2022 

 

MCTXSheriff Investigates Shooting at a Night Club in Splendora 
 

 

On October 16th, 2022 at about 02:20 am, MCTXSheriff Deputies were dispatched to a shooting call at a 

night club in the 27000 block of FM 2090 in Splendora, TX.  Upon arrival, Deputies learned that one 

Hispanic male was shot in the head and one male suspect had fled the scene.  

 

The victim was transported to Kingwood Hospital where he was then taken by LifeFlight to the Houston 

Medical Center.  He is currently in critical but stable condition. 

 

The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office Homicide and Violent Crimes Unit, and Crime Scene 

Investigators responded to the scene and are continuing to investigate.   

 

This shooting appears to be related to an ongoing feud between the victim and suspect. There does not 

appear to be a threat to the general public at this time.  

 

If you have any information regarding this case please contact The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

at 936-760-5800 option 3, or call Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867) and refer to 

case # 22A309653. 
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